
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On August 21, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask Dien 

Quang Group Joint Stock Company to comply with the regulations on the information disclosure 

because the Company announced slowly the Board resolutions on closing operation of branches and 

representative offices. 

 

 

Code DQC 
Company name Dien Quang Group Joint Stock Company 
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Subject Reminder of information disclosure 


